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                     28th March 2024  

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

SCHOOL CROSSING PATROL VACANCIES ATTACHED TO SCHOOL 

Location      :Duty Times 

Hale Rd/Carisbrooke Road  (x1)  8:40 – 9:20 & 3:00 – 3:44 

Hale Road / outside the school  8:40 – 9:20 & 3:00 – 3:44   

Are you a parent or carer who currently escorts your child/children to and from school 

each day? Have you ever considered that by dedicating around 40 – 45 minutes of 

your time twice a day, you could help to make the routes to and from school safer for 

our school children by helping them to cross the road and be paid whilst doing this? 

There is currently a vacancy for a school crossing patrol around your school and the 

Road Safety Team urgently requires your help to fill this post.  We offer the following: 

• Up to £10.58 per hour (7 hours a week) 

• Full training provided 

• Summer and winter uniform provided 

Liverpool City Council relies on the local community to come forward and we are now 

appealing directly for someone who is reliable and conscientious, who would be 

prepared to take on this rewarding role.  You will need to be willing to have a medical 

and must complete a Disclosure and Barring Service form to authorise a Police check. 

If you think you may be interested in filling this vacancy and would like some further 

information, please contact the Road Safety Team on 0151 3511365 

Please note that until we are able to recruit someone to this post, there will be 

no School Crossing Patrol and the site will be uncovered so please take extra 

care when crossing. 

I look forward to hearing from you soon 

Yours faithfully 

 

Andy Codd 
Road Safety Co-ordinator 

All Parents / Carers / Staff 

St Francis de Sales Infant School 
St Francis de Sales Infant School 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


